
Dear DAAD alumni, grantees, colleagues and friends, 

Join us in celebrating the New Year and the artistic talents of our DAAD scholarship holders! 

You are cordially invited to the DAAD New Year’s Reception and the opening of our DAAD art show. The 

art show is organized by DAAD New York and features works by current DAAD grantees: Philipp Schmitt 

and Markus Wulf.  The festivities are being held at the German House on January 11, 6:00 – 8:00 pm. 

 

 
Philipp Schmitt, Computed Curation, 2017 

 

DAAD art show: 
January 11 – February 9, 2018 
 
Opening Reception: 
Thursday, January 11, 6:00 – 8:00pm 
 
German House 
871 UN Plaza 
(1st Avenue between East 49th and 48th St.) 
New York, NY 10017 
(please bring your valid ID) 
 
If you'd like to attend this event, please register by January 6 using the following link: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DAAD2018 
 
or email Amra Dumisic at dumisic@daad.org. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DAAD2018

